Attention [Insert Name of SP to Receive Block Transfer]:

Our company is in possession of an over-contaminated Thousands-Block that is currently in use with active customers and is over ten percent contaminated.  

We are willing to transfer an over contaminated block to your company to assist in efforts to extend numbering resources in the 207-Area Code.


	Service Provider Transferring Block
	

	OCN #
	

	Block Being Transferred (NPA-NXX-X)
	

	Rate Center
	



Thank you for your assistance with this transfer.

[Name of Service Provider Transferring Block]
Please Include Contact Info for SP Representative


